
WESTLAKE GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL  
COACHING CLINIC FOR YEAR 1 – 8

LET’S GET READY FOR THE 2024 

NETBALL SEASON 

Sunday 28 April from  9.30am – 12.30PM 
OR 

Sunday 28 April from 1.30pm – 4.30pm

The 2024 Netball season is about to begin so come and sharpen your 
skills, improve your accuracy and find your feed at the Westlake Girls 
Premier Netball Coaching Clinic on Sunday 28 April.  There are two 
sessions to choose form – the morning one from 9.30am – 12.30pm or 
after lunch from 1.30pm – 4.30pm.  Westlake’s best netballers guided 
by former Silver Fern, April Ieremia, will introduce you to new ball skills, 
speedy footwork, defensive techniques, shooting drills, and a number 
of ways to elude your opposition.

Most Primary and Intermediate teams begin grading games at the 
start of May, so this is a great time to let us help you.  The Premier 
Netball team is fundraising for their major regional tournament to 
qualify for nationals at the end of August and it will be costly so by 
letting us help you during these 3-hour coaching clinics, you are really 
helping us too.

If your child’s team would like to sharpen up their netball skills before 
the season starts, then register them for a session with the Westlake Girls 
Premier Netball coaching clinic on the link below.  

Let our big girls help your little ones

To register go to https://shorturl.at/ipqQ5 

COST: $35
 
If you have any questions, please email April Ieremia at  aieremia@westlakegirls.school.nz 
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